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My Dear Brothers in Christ, 

What a busy month we had last month!  I feel we took off pretty fast and 

guess what we are still traveling at mach speed.  We started off by providing 

manpower for the lunch service for our beloved veterans at the East Bay 

Stand Down at the Pleasanton Fairgrounds on Friday, 9/12.  Unfortunately, I 

arrived late after the lunch service was over but what I saw was quite 

impressive and I can tell you that I was very emotionally moved to see all the 

services that were provided to our local homeless veterans and veterans 

families in need.  There were health services of every kind, financial and 

welfare help, medical and dental services as well every other kind of help you 

could imagine.  I marveled at all the equipment, the tents and food facility 

and the active duty military support.  Unbelievable!  May God bless these 

men and women and may He watch over them, keep them safe and healthy. 

We had record attendance at the PGK Dinner at Cattleman’s on 9/20 for our 

very own Triple Star, Color Guardian, Sir Knight, Past Grand Knight Mario 

daSilva.  Well deserved!  The food was great!  The atmosphere was electric.  

There was a marvelous display of all the awards our council won under 

Mario’s leadership and tenure.  There were 7 altogether in every service 

category available.   Even the “It Wasn’t Me Award” was there for everyone to 

see.  It was wonderful to see a statue of Our Lady of Fatima on the table as 

well.  As you know Mario and his family have a special devotion to Our Lady 

and even visited the shrine this past summer during a visit to Portugal.  Just 

beautiful! 

   Another Parish Picnic, another head first jump by our Knights into 

supporting the whole program with table setups, canopy setups, food prep, 

cooking, serving and then tear down and clean up.  Once again, an 

unbelievable effort put forth by all our Knights who were there to make it 

happen.  I’m amazed!  And once again a very special thanks to Paul Unpingco 

for chairing the event.  In case you haven’t noticed, we have a dynamo for 

our Deputy Grand Knight, always eager to take charge and to handle all the 

details.  And thanks you to all the rest of Knights who participated in this 

event to help make it a very pleasurable experience for all our parishioners.  

Also, a very special thank you to David Frankenberger as well for making the 

food and supplies run and for cooking 20 pounds of pulled pork that came out 

absolutely delicious.  So good, we sold out of it.  Someone said that the 

reason it came out so good was that he grew the pig himself.  David, is this 

true? 

Our membership drive took place at all the Masses Saturday/Sunday, 9/27-

9/28.  Thank you Fr. Paul for being so gracious as to let us do this again.  We 

sincerely appreciate your support.  Recruitment speeches were given by our 

Chancellor, Sir Knight Jeff Brent, Robert Federighi, SK Paul Unpingco, SK, 

PGK Mario daSilva and your current Grand Knight. (continued on next page) 



 

 

 

As I listened, I could feel the sincere heartfelt words coming from everyone’s heart.  I believe that this 

is what makes the membership drives we’ve had over the past few years so special and so successful.  

Speaking from the heart!  No wonder we have such great interest after we get done speaking.  10 new 

candidates.  Thank you all for doing such a wonderful job and thank you Brother Jeff Brent for doing 

such a great job coordinating. 

This month will be a very, very busy month!  We will start the month with a Town Hall Meeting on 

Saturday, 10/4 at 6:00 pm at St. Augustine’s hall.  The second one will be on Sunday, 10/12 at 12:00 

noon at the JPII Center.  We have been asked to provide hospitality in the form of food; I’m thinking 

hotdogs, hamburgers and condiments.  And as usual, we will need a team to provide food and supplies 

procurement, setup, cooking, serving and tear down and clean up.  If you can help this weekend, 

please email me as soon as possible.    

Next up, Benefits Night at Massimo's in Fremont on Friday, 10/10 at 6:00 pm.  Hosted by our Worthy 

Field Agent, Jeffrey Carvalho.  If you have not met with Jeff relative to all the benefits available to you 

from the Knights of Columbus, I would strongly suggest that you come to this dinner as you will get a 

lot of information about benefits in a relaxed environment.  And the dinner will be fabulous.  See the 

flyer in this newsletter. 

Our First Degree Exemplification will be Thursday evening, October 16th at St. Augustine’s Church Hall, 

rooms 4 and 5.  Please remember that our anti-chamber will be the conference room.   Candidates 

should assemble there or in the hall and then move to the conference room.  Details to follow.  

It’s Festa Italiana time!  Mark your calendars for Saturday, October 25th at St. Augustine’s Church 

Hall.  Authentic Italian food will be served along with Italian music and dancing.  We will need a troop 

of Knights to help with this one as I expect a very large participation from our fellow parishioners.  We 

need help with hall prep, decorations, bar set up, food and supplies procurement, food prep and 

service, ticket sales and clean up.  It will be a family event.  So bring your children, relatives and 

friends.  Tickets will be on sale this weekend.  It’s been a very long time since we’ve had a family 

event like this so excitement abounds.  Let’s make this a night to remember!  Further details to follow 

at the business meeting this month.  See the flyer in this newsletter. 

The Blood Drive will be held on Saturday October 25th from 9:00 am 2:00 pm.  Look for 

announcements in forthcoming bulletins.  Thank you Mike Machi for coordinating this event once again 

this year.   We sincerely appreciate it!  What a blessing to have Mike do this for us year after year with 

such great enthusiasm for as long as I can remember.  Beautiful! 

The Tootsie Roll Drive will be held the weekend of Saturday/Sunday, 10/18-10/19.  Dave 

Frankenberger will be the chair for this event again for us this year.  Get ready to dawn the yellow 

aprons and to hold the tin cans again for this worthy cause.  Thank you David for your wonderful 

support with this one too!   

The parish census will be held at all Masses on all weekends the entire month of October.  Dave 

Frankenberger will coordinate this event.  Upon entering either church for each Mass please look for 

the team captains and offer your assistance to help with counting.  Thank you David, again, for your 

support and commitment to making this event a smooth operation.   

And lastly, for the second time, let it be know that we are in discussion as a council to raise the 

membership dues to $48.00 per year up from the current $36.00.  This will take affect for the next 

Columbian year 2015-2016.  You are welcome to voice your opinion at any forthcoming business 

meeting. 

If anyone else has any other activities they want to add, please let me know.  There are a few days in 

the month that we have nothing to do, so we can squeeze it in, no problem.  Just kidding!  See you at 

the meetings. 

God Bless, 
 

Stephen 
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02 October Officer’s Meeting, 7:00 PM, St. Augustine’s Hall, Room 4  

04/26 October Parish Census, All Masses, Both Churches 

05 October Donut Social; All AM Masses; Both Churches  

09 October Business Meeting, 7:30 PM, St. Elizabeth Seton Church; Room A 

10 October Knights Benefits Night Dinner; Massimo’s, Fremont, 6PM/7PM 

15 October Military Peer Support Group, 7:00 PM, SES Room A 

16 October 1st Degree Exemplification, St. Augustine’s Hall, 7PM 

18/19 October Kevin Gourley Memorial Drive (Tootsie Roll), Both Churches, All Masses 

25 October Fiesta Italiano Dinner & Social, St. Augustine’s Hall 

 

02 November Donut Social; All AM Masses; Both Churches  

06 November Officer’s Meeting, 7:00 PM, St. Augustine’s Hall, Room 4  

11 November Ron Silva Memorial Coat Drive; Hayward 

13 November Business Meeting, 7:30 PM, St. Augustine’s Hall; Rms 4-5  

19 November Military Support Group; SES—Room A, 7:00 PM 

23 November Distribution of Thanksgiving Food Baskets; St. Augustine Hall, 10:30 AM 

Business Meeting Location Change 

 

Because of the Town Hall Meeting that will be held at St. 

Augustine's Church Hall on Thursday, October 9, 2014, 

our business meeting has been moved to: 

Room A at St. Elizabeth Seton Church 

Thursday, October 9, 2014 @ 7:30 pm 
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                Give The Gift Of Life 
 

Catholic Community of 
Pleasanton Blood Drive 

 
Saint Elizabeth Seton Church 

Pope John Paul II Hall  
  4005 Stoneridge Dr. 

Pleasanton, CA 
 

Saturday, October 25, 2014 
9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

 
To schedule your appointment or for more information visit 

redcrossblood.org and enter sponsor code: CCOP 
or call 1-800-RED CROSS (800-733-2767). 

 
If you have questions regarding your eligibility to donate blood, 

please call 1-866-236-3276. 
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Brothers, 

We will be conducting the Parish Census count for all of the Masses in the 
month of October.  When you enter either Church for Mass, please check with 

the Lead for that Mass to see if they need additional counters.  It is an easy 
task and the Lead will explain what you need to do. 

 Brothers 

Thank you to all the Brothers who wore their “Blue” in support of our membership drive, to 

Mass on Saturday and Sunday. 

October is here and one of the busiest times of the Columbia year for Council 6043. 

We just completed the Parish Picnic, making our presence known to many who attended.  This 

month we will be holding our 1st degree for new members, an activity that the Council has 
been very successful in the past.  This Occasion will be on October 16, it is hoped that many 
of the brothers will attend.  Especially those who were recently inducted, it will give you a 

good opportunity to review the spirit of being a brother knight. 

With all the new brothers, the time is now to start giving thought to reinforcing your 

relationship within the knighthood and take the 2nd and 3rd Degree.  And for those who have 
completed their 2nd ad 3rd, please consider completing the 4th degree on February in Rohnert 

Park. 

 Thank you for your support and God Bless 
 

SK Jeff Brent 

Military Peer Support Group

Catholic Community of Pleasanton
3999 Bernal Ave, Pleasanton, CA. 94566

(925)846-4489

Mission: This is a mutual self-help non-denominational group for military veterans.  The intent is to 

provide a safe and sterile environment where we can openly discuss the difficulties of coping with the 

thoughts and feelings associated with past combat operations; along with the difficulties associated 

with life outside the military back at home by providing emotional, psychological and moral support 

for each other (we are not associated with any government entity or other veterans’ organization).

For more information please contact: 

Dominick Pietro at (925) 462-4665 or pietr11@comcast.net

Dates / Times:

Currently we meet the third Wednesday of every month 

Time - 7:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Location – St. Augustine, Rectory Conference room



 

 

  

 

Current Council 6043 By-Laws, as adopted September 11, 2008: 

ARTICLE I 

Section 3. Each member shall pay annual dues. The dues shall be payable quarterly 

in advance at the first regular meetings in January, April, July and October. The 
annual dues of members shall be 36.00, except insured members less than 26 years 

of age who shall pay one-half that sum, honorary members who shall pay $10.00, 
and honorary life members who shall pay nothing. Except as stated above, the dues 

of associate and insurance members shall be the same. 
 

Proposed change to Article I, Section 3: 

Each member shall pay annual dues. The dues shall be payable yearly quarterly in 

advance at the first regular meetings in January, April, July and October. The 
annual dues of members shall be $48.00 36.00, except insured members less 

than 26 years of age who shall pay one-half that sum, honorary members who 
shall pay $10.00, and honorary life members who shall pay nothing. Except as 

stated above, the dues of associate and insurance members shall be the same. 
 

The above change to take effect with the Columbian Year 2015/2016. 

We have had many new brothers join our council in the last two years. For those of you that might not be aware 
there are levels to the Knights of Columbus. We belong to Council 6043. The Council belongs to the District made 
up of five local councils. The District belongs to the Oakland Chapter. The Chapter belongs to the State and that 
belongs to The Knights of Columbus Supreme Council headquartered back in New Haven CT where we were 
founded by Fr. McGivney. 

The council pays per-member fees to the Chapter, State and Supreme regardless of the amount we collect in 

dues.  

Approximately two thirds of our brothers have not paid their dues of $36; almost half of which needs to be paid in 
fees to higher levels of the organization.  Because of the missing dues payments, covering the fees takes almost 
$2000 a year away from the charity donations we would otherwise make. A third notice will be going out shorty 
followed in the next few weeks by a phone call from the membership committee. 

There are many reasons that a brother might not have paid his dues. Oversight, hardship, medical. This is not a 
collection call. It is an attempt to reach out to our Brothers and offer our help to them.  I ask that you take your 
Brothers phone call so we can gain a better understanding of the reason.  

Thank you for your cooperation, God Bless 
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Worthy Council 6043 Brothers, 

  

I would like to again thank each of you, your spouses and families, for all the 

unconditional support and endless service that each of you provided me, and our 
Council, during my term as your Grand Knight. Being asked and joining our 

Council was a defining moment in my life that I'll always treasure. Without each 
of your countless contributions, our Council would not have been as vibrant nor 

been as active in our local community with our outreach activities. 

At this years Knight of Columbus State Convention, attended by over 1,000 

Brothers and nearly 700 California Councils, our CCOP Council was awarded First 
Place in the "Church Activities" category in recognition of all the wonderful 

church functions that we support among our Parishes.  

While impressive, these feats can be even greater if we have more active 
participation from all our membership. I especially encourage each of our new 

Knights to get actively involved in our meetings and functions. Our Council 
depends greatly on all our energy and talents because that is what makes the 

biggest and most positive charitable impact. Every ones contributions are highly 
valued, greatly appreciated and makes a positive difference within our Council, 

Church and Community. 

My wife and I would also like to thank all the Brothers and their spouses that 

attended the Past Grand Knight Dinner. We are truly humbled by your 
attendance and support throughout the 2013-14 Columbian Year. 

The Knights of Columbus: In Service to One, in Service to All - it's an exciting 

service experience that will stay with you forever! 

  

May our Lady of the Rosary of Fatima, the Blessed Virgin Mary & Mother of 
Jesus, continue to Bless all our Brotherhood families. 

  

Blessings, Mario daSilva/Past Grand Knight 
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While jobs may be safer in 2014, accidents, injuries, and illnesses that can impact 

your ability to work still happen. Most, in fact, do not happen on the jobsite or place 

of employment. Did you know that a 2011 study revealed that more than 95 percent 
of the long-term disability claims on file were not work related?  

The Knights have always sought to protect members’ families from the “loss” of a 
breadwinner. I’m sure you know all about Father McGivney’s vision for our first, 

insurance program. But you may not know that Father McGivney also wanted to find 
a way to help members who couldn’t work because of an illness. After all, the “loss” 

of the breadwinner does not have to mean that person’s death; it can also mean the 
loss of the breadwinner’s income.  

Consider that loss for a moment. How would your family fare if a source of income 
suddenly stopped? Could a dual-income family manage on one income stream? What 

about young families with a working father and a mother who cares for the children? 
What if his income halted due to an accident or illness?  

I’ve heard some people say they have coverage at work, but too many aren’t sure 
what this coverage entails, how much income it would provide or for how long. 

Having this protection counts for something, certainly, but it isn’t “yours”; it’s 

provided by the company for which you work at their discretion. It could be 
eliminated tomorrow.  

That’s where a personally-owned disability income insurance product, like Income 
Armor, comes into play. It can offer valuable income replacement in the event of an 

injury or illness.. If you have a job, you must know about this coverage.  

Learn how you can insure your money and your income while you secure your money 

and income. 
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If you are receiving a printed copy of this newsletter and can be accessed via email you are missing 

out!  The electronic copy of the Newsletter arrives sooner, is in color and the content is not 

compressed to fit into the limitations of the printed page.  If you want an electronic copy, send 

your email address to:  dompe@pacbell.net 

 

 If you have submitted an entry to the Prayer Requests on the following page, please review 

the list to determine if your entry is correct and is still current.  Please contact the Newsletter 

Editor for any corrections, deletions and additions.  Entries older than six months will 

occasionally be removed.  If you wish to have the prayer request retained, please contact me.  

 

 Our Council is located in the Oakland Chapter (oaklandkofc.org), District 39.   

 

We meet on the 1st Monday Evening each month at 7 PM -  St Elizabeth Seton 

Church (Room B) 

 

Should you need Job Search guidance, resource information, networking direc-
tion, or motivation support in your search for employment we are here to help! 

 

Linkedin Group - Employment Connections CCOP  

 

Mike_Machi@yahoo.com 

 When:  Every Monday Morning;  8:00 AM 

 Where:  Sweet & Savory 

   5690 Stoneridge Drive—Cross Street, Gibraltar 

 Why:  No Agenda—Just Brother Knights getting together for coffee & conversation 
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For those who are ill we pray that they will find 
the healing power of God: 

Karen Mortenson-Wife of Brother Dennis Mortenson 
Diana Bonnano-Friend of Brother Chuck Deckert 
Dan Schuchardt-Extended Family of Brother Richard 

Fredette 
Dean DeRanieri– Brother-in-Law of Brother Bill Rinetti 
Jennifer Robinson– Friend of Brother Mike Clauser 

Barbara Carvalho– Mother of Field Agent Jeff Carvalho 
Ronnie Dove– Uncle of Brother Gene Dove 
Stewart McMullen– Friend of Brother David Lamont 
Scarlett Nguyen-Baby Niece of Brother Mike Beltran 
Clar Hohlmdahl– Friend of Brother Laird Malley 
David Rodriguez-Dad of Brother Darren Medeiros’ Son-in-

Law 
Erica & Colton Ghiorso-Wife & expected offspring of 
Brother Nick Ghiorso 
Ken Najm– Parish Friend of Brother Mike Guerra 
Ralph Ruocco– Brother of Brother Lou Ruocco 
Pat Bellavia– Wife of DD Chuck Bellavia 
Serra LaVo– Granddaughter of DD Chuck Bellavia’s Friend 
Paul Maurice– Father of Brother Dennis Maurice 

Carmella Goddard– Aunt of Brother Mike Burns 
Elizabeth Burns– Mother of Brother Mike Burns 
Michael McGillivray– Brother of Brother Dan McGillivray 
Norm Zabbalos– Boss of Brother Dean Brodnick 
Marvel Brodnick– Mother of Brother Dean Brodnick 
William Langenhuizen– Father of Brother Bob Lange 
Wenkwei Liu– Father of Brother Grant Liu 

Kathy Seits– Mother of Brother Timothy Seits 

Gloria Victoria– Sister-in-Law of Brother Bo Patron 
Mary Beth Brown– Sister of Brother Bill Beston 
Dale Paul Federighi– Son of Brother Robert  Federighi 
Barbara Federighi– Wife of Brother Robert Federighi 
Lucy Wiest– Granddaughter of Brother Robert 

Federighi’s ex-wife 
Julie Young– Daughter of Brother Robert Federighi 
Philip San Filippo– Brother-in-Law of Brother Kevin Ryan 

Sandra Ryan– Wife of Brother Kevin Ryan 
Liz Sroka– Sister of Brother William Sroka 
J J Remos– Friend of Brother William Sroka 
Ardys Henson-Mother of Brother Christian Dungo 

David Kroepfl– Brother-in-Law of Brother Tom Egan 
Jessica Nett- Daughter of Brother Tom Egan 
Keith Nett– Grandson of Brother Tom Egan 

Lynne Crittendon– Sister of Brother Tom Smith 
Domenic Natale– Brother of GK Stephen Natale 
Ellyn Kelly– Mother of PGK Ray Kelly 
Doug Hewitt– Father of Brother Michael Hewitt 

Patricia Guzman– Mother of Brother Robert Strawn 
David Strawn– Brother of Brother Robert Strawn 
Monroe Strawn, Sr.– Father of Brother Robert Strawn 
Veronica Garcia– Sister of Brother Javier Garcia 
Shannon D’Cruz– Son of Brother Savio D’Cruz 
Delicosa Pergira-Aunt of Brother Savio D’Cruz 

Dino Pecoraro– Friend of Brother Jack Barbaccia 
Jim Barbaccia– Son of Brother Jack Barbaccia 
Florence Barbaccia– Wife of Brother Jack Barbaccia 

Mike Kotch– Son of PGK Mark Kotch 
Bill Martin– Son of Brother Michael Martin 
Frederick Martin– Father of Brother Michael Martin 
Mike Santos– Son of Brother John Santos 

Remmy Unpingco– Mother of Brother Paul Unpingco 
Shirley Hintz– Mother-in-Law of Brother Paul Unpingco 
Segundo Unpingco– Father of Brother Paul Unpingco 
Jonathan Jacops– Son of Brother Mark Jacops 
Frank Jacops– Brother of Brother Mark Jacops 
Phillip Reilly– Son of PGK Joe Reilly 
Teresa Santero– Mother of PGK Lou Santero 

Adrienue Wood– Daughter of Brother John Wood 
Helen Kliment– Mother of PGK Mike Kliment 
Chris Kliment— Son of PGK Mike Kliment 

Barbara Hughes– Wife of Brother Dan Hughes 
Pat Hughes– Brother of Brother Dan Hughes 
RaShawna Balestreri– Wife of PGK Joseph Balestreri 

Nina Balestreri– Daughter of PGK Joe Balestreri 
Travyn Rasiah– Son of Brother Pravin Rasiah 
Benjamin Cruz– Son of Brother Anthony Cruz 
Jennifer Hansen– Daughter of Brother Ron Hansen 
Judy Weld– Sister of Brother Ron Hansen 
John Hansen– Brother of Brother Ron Hansen 
Susan Usher– Cousin of Brother Mark Worrell 

Helen Hirashiki-Wife of Brother Mark Worrell 
Marie Andal– Mother of Brother Dennis Andal 
Kevin Ngwanyia– Son of Brother George Ngwanyia 
Christine Estrada-Wife of Brother Junior Estrada 
Pedrito A. Estrada– Father of Brother Junior Estrada 
Margret Jones—Daughter of PKG Joe Jones 

Joshua Studendorff– Son of Brother Mike Studendorff 

Dorothy McDonald– Grandmother of PGK Tim Tuttle 
Julie Steeves– Sister of PGK Tim Tuttle 
Frank Machi– Brother of PGK Mike Machi, sr 
Kelli Machi-Wife of PGK Mike Machi, sr 
The Logsdon Family 
Brother Ellis Schott 

Brother Robert Federighi 
Brother Mike Yocham 
Brother Michael Auer 
Brother Ron Johnson 
Brother Rich Goddu 
Brother Paul Unpingco 
Brother Paul Hill 

PGK John Moore 

PGK Joe Jones 
PGK George Leja 
PGK Jim Vigus 
Ray Fosse— A’s Announcer, Friend of this Council, In 
gratitude for his support 
 

For those who are deceased we pray that they will 
join in the love of God: 
 
For all who are serving in the military we pray: 

That the love of God will be with them. Especially those 
in harms way. 

 



 

 

 

 

Knights of Columbus 

Council No. 6043 
P.O. BOX 454 
Pleasanton, CA  94566 

 

 

 

 

TO: 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED 

 

FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Past issues of this newsletter can be found in our web site, www.kofc6043.org. 

Send your email address to Bob Dompe to obtain this newsletter via email. 
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